
China Manned Space delegation  

shares experiences with secondary and primary students in dialogue sessions 

(29 November 2023) 

Our school attended ‘China Manned Space delegation dialogue sessions with secondary and 

primary students’ organised by the Education Bureau at Hong Kong Baptist University Affiliated 

School Wong Kam Fai Secondary and Primary School on 29 November 2023 (Wednesday). They 

attentively listened to the sharing of the delegation on the national developments and achievements 

in aerospace technologies, as well as the sharing of astronaut Mr ZHANG Lu about his love for his 

family and the Motherland, lives and valuable experiences in space. The session deepened students’ 

understanding of the country’s aerospace development and achievements, enhancing students’ 

national pride and patriotism. 

 
Mr. LO Wai-yan, Assistant Principal (front row 1st right), Mr. KWOK Wing-man (back row 1st right),                 

Ms. TANG Wing-yi (front row 2nd right) and Ms. KWOK So-gau (back row 2nd right) and students are all 

very excited to attend the China Manned Space delegation dialogue session 

 

 

 

 
LUO Tsz-ling (right) responds to astronaut Mr. ZHANG Lu’s question, expressing her noble aspiration for 

contributing to the Motherland 



 

 
A memento of the dialogue session 

 

 


